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Math Club Meeting #2: A "Step" Outside the Classroom  
 
This Wednesday, September 28th, from 1-2:30 PM, there will be a hike in the 
Ramapo Reservation as an opportunity for you to socialize with Math Club 
members and faculty, as well as ask questions informally about advisement. 
The hike will include a picnic where light lunch will be served.  
 
Whether you're interested in seeking some advisement help or simply enjoying 
a day in the Reservation, come and spend the day with Math Club members and 
faculty! We will be leaving the Visitor's Circle *promptly* at 1 PM. So be 
sure to arrive at 12:45 PM if possible.  
 
We hope to see you there!  
 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------  
 
All are welcome at Math Club meetings. So bring a friend! For more 
information about the Math Club, please visit our website at:  
 
http://phobos.ramapo.edu/majors/mathematics/AvailableAtRamapo/MathClub2011201
2.htm  
 
Or contact one of the faculty advisors:  
 
Dr. Donovan McFeron, dmcferon@ramapo.edu  
Dr. Amanda Beecher, abeecher@ramapo.edu  
Dr. James Gillespie, jgillesp@ramapo.edu  
	
  


